
 
 

 

PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 1 OF PEND OREILLE COUNTY 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

FOR DISCUSSION OF PROPOSED ELECTRIC SYSTEM RATE ADJUSTMENTS 

AND POLE ATTACHMENT RATES 

 

 

 The Board of Commissioners of Public Utility District No. 1 of Pend Oreille 

County has scheduled a public hearing for the discussion of the proposed electric system 

rate adjustments and pole attachment rates. 

  

 The date, time and location of the hearing is as follows: 

 

 December 3, 2019 – 11:00 a.m., Newport Administration Office 

     Newport Conference Room  

     130 N. Washington Avenue  

     Newport, WA  99156 

  

 The public is invited to attend and be heard. 

 

    Karen Willner 

    Clerk of the Board 

 

 

 

 

Published in the Newport Miner November 20 and 27, 2019  

 

Published in the Selkirk Sun November 21, 2019 

 

 

 

 


